Lifting Import Suspension on Poultry and Poultry Products from the 34
Al- affected districts of Poland

The Avian Influenza incidents at the listed 34 Al-affected districts of
Poland have been resolved. The Centre for Food Safety has lifted the
import suspension on poultry and poultry products (including poultry
eggs) from the listed 34 Al-affected districts of Poland with effect from
7 October 2021.

Listed 34 Al- affected districts
Siedlce District, Mazowieckie Region
Gostynin District, Mazowieckie Region
Nowomiejski District, Warminsko-Mazurskie Region
Sieradzki District, L.odzkie Region
Itawski District, Warminsko-Mazurskie Region
Kaliski District, Wielkopolskie Region
Kartuski District, Pomorskie Region
Ostrzeszowski District, Wielkopolskie Region
Gorlicki District, Matopolskie Region

. Zurominski District, Mazowieckie Region

. Mlawski District, Mazowieckie Region

. Dzialdowski District, Warminsko-Mazurskie Region

. Ketrzynski District, Warminsko-mazurskie Region

. Pszczynski District, Slaskie Region

. Krosnienski District, Podkarpackie Region

. Elcki District, Warminsko-Mazurskie Region

. Plocki District, Mazowieckie Region

. Kepinski District, Wielkopolskie Region

. Ostrowski District, Wielkopolskie Region

. Sierpecki District, Mazowieckie Region

. Kwidzynski District, Pomorskie Region

. Leborski District, Pomorskie Region

. Brodnicki District, Kujawsko-pomorskie Region

. Ostrodzki District, Warminsko-Mazurskie Region

. Ostrowski District, Mazowieckie Region

. Wlodawski district , Lubelskie region

. Ciechanowski district, Mazowieckie region

. Wabrzeski district, Kujawsko-pomorskie region

. Pleszewski District, Wielkopolskie Region
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30. Nidzicki District, Warminsko-mazurskie Region
31. Makowski District, Mazowieckie Region

32. Bialski District, Lubelskie Region

33. Prudnicki District, Opolskie Region

34. Piaseczynski District, Mazowieckie Region
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